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ICO Blog: Information Commissioner looks ahead to 2021 
The Information Commissioner, Elizabeth Denham considers the challenges her office faces in 2021, the year 

which marks the end of her five year term as Information Commissioner. 

 
News Article: Grindr faces £8.5m fine for selling user data 
Norway’s Data Protection Authority plans to fine the dating app 100m Norwegian Crowns (£8.5m), or around 
10% of Grindr’s estimated global revenue for illegally selling user data to advertisers. 
 
ICO News: Fines totalling £480,000 issued to companies making nuisance calls 
The Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) has issued fines totalling £480,000 to four separate companies 
for making unlawful calls to numbers registered with the Telephone Preference Service. 

  

 

 

 
This eAlert is intended for staff, both within the NHS Wales Informatics Service and other NHS organisations, who may have an interest in Information 

Governance issues that affect the NHS in Wales. If you have any articles which you feel would also be useful to colleagues, please feel free to forward 

them for inclusion in our next edition. 
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